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Thank you for your request of 24 June 2019 under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act)

to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry):

“a list of all funding, listed by amount and the Ministry/Department through which it is
given, that is granted to the New Zealand Drug Foundation in the 2018/19 Budget."

The New Zealand Drug Foundation did not receive any additional funding in the 2018/19
Budget process, however, they do receive ongoing funding from our contracts. Please find

details below of the contracts for the 2018/19 financial year:
Contract Name

| Prevention of Drug Related Harm

Whole School Approach — Tuturu (from proceeds of Crime Funding)

Whole School Approach — Tuturu (from proceeds of Crime Funding)
| Drug Information and Help Websites

Public Health Messaging Initiative (Synthetic Cannabinoids)

Total |

Contract Amount
(GST excluded)
$729,921.00
$184,500.00
$200,000.00
$450,000.00
$50,000.00

$1,614,421.00

| trust this information fulfils your request. Please note this response (with your personal

details removed) may be published on the Ministry website.

Yours sincerely

Deborah Woodley
Deputy Director-General
Population Health and Prevention






